Hawick Community Council Community Fund Pot A Assessment Panel.

Meeting of the Hawick Community Council Community Fund Pot A.

Assessment Panel held at the Future Hawick Office on Friday 22nd September 2023 at 5.00pm.
Present : George Turnbull, Alistair Cook (Public Members) and CC Cameron Knox.
Apologies : CC Marion Short.

Hawick Community Council request to relocate the underspend of £1,664.25p from the grant they received
from the Neighbourhood Support Fund (Pot A - £2,916.25) on 23rd June 2022 for the Williestruther
pathways project.

At this point, C Knox, as Chair of Hawick Community Council, declared a conflict of interest and took no part
in the subsequent discussion, although he did stay to minute the meeting.

Hawick Community Council requested that they would like to request to reallocate the balance of
£1,664.25p towards the Christmas Event fund, to assist with the running of the event and fund the purchase
of new Christmas lights and Santa gazebo.

Panel members George Turnbull along with Alistair Cook reviewed the information pertaining to the HCC
request and after a short discussion agreed that the underspend should be reallocated to the Christmas
Event fund.

Decision Noted :

It was unanimously agreed to recommend that Teviot & Liddesdale Area Partnership allow Hawick
Community Council to reallocate the underspend of £1,664.25p to the Christmas Event fund to assist with
the running of the event and to buy new Christmas lights and Santa gazebo.

Cameron Knox.
Chair, Hawick Community Council.

24th September 2023.



